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Stewardship Grey Bruce is a not-for-profit organization whose goal is to create a healthy, vibrant and 
sustainable environment through empowered citizens, natural resources stewardship and partner 
collaboration.   

We are very appreciative of Bruce Power’s corporate sponsorship.  Their assistance has made it possible 
for us to participate in activities and events that promote education about the environment to youth.  
This includes our full partnership in Envirothon a program for youth, as well as our support of a number 
of programs which help connect younger youth to the environment (Roots of Bruce, Grown in Grey and 
the Youth Expo).   Bruce Power’s support has also enabled us to make a commitment to ALUS (Alternate 
Land Use Services).  ALUS projects are initiatives which will result in an improved environment.  They are 
often used as demonstration sites intended to encourage positive environmental stewardship and 
habitat enhancement.  The Piping Plover outreach and education project at Sauble Beach has been 
enhanced by support from Bruce Power which has enabled us to provide varied information to the 
public at Sauble Beach about this endangered species. 

Francis Chua and his staff have reached out to us in several ways.  Thanks to them, we have had the 
occasion to participate recently in their Learn More about our License Renewal process and the Year 
Ahead and a License Holder Key Stakeholder Workshop.   These opportunities have made it possible for 
us to network with like-minded organizations as well as Francis Chua and his staff.   

Stewardship Grey Bruce values the interest and support that Bruce Power provides to us.  We also 
recognize the significance of the support they have provided not for profit groups who are involved in 
initiatives, such as ours, that are intended to improve the environment and educate the local 
community, both young and old, by promoting environmental stewardship.   

Sincerely yours 

 

Norah Toth, Chair 
Stewardship Grey Bruce 
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